NOTICE OF INTENT

April 16, 2025

RE: Deadline for Candidates to File their Notice of Intent for Chair of the Board of Directors

Dear Member:

The 39th Annual AMERIND Member Business Meeting will be held on Thursday, August 14,
2025, in Lake Buena Vista, Florida. At this meeting, the election of the AMERIND Chair of the

Board of Directors will take place.

Candidates may now file their Notice of Intent by submitting all of the required information —
Letter of Intent, Proof of Tribal Enrollment, Candidate Interest Form, and a wallet-sized
photograph — no later than June 16, 2025, to:

Jeannie Thompson, Secretary
AMERIND Risk Management Corporation
502 Cedar Drive
Santa Ana Pueblo, NM 87004

A Notice of Election will be sent to the AMERIND Membership once all candidates’ Notices of
Intent have been received.

AMERIND wishes to make certain that all interested candidates have the opportunity to file their
notice, and every member has the opportunity to vote. Please ensure that AMERIND has your
designated representative on file.

If you have any questions regarding the nomination process or need additional information, please
contact Willie Sandoval, Administrative Coordinator, wsandoval@amerind.com, or at (505) 404-
5000.

Sincerely,

L mm W\J
annie Thompson, Secretary

AMERIND Board of Directors

Attachment: Candidate Interest Form



